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encourage it to continue its commendable efforts to secure voluntary contributions to 
fund that work.  There is no question that the Program of Assistance activities are 

valuable and well-run and worthy of support.  We believe it is important that this 
excellent Program thrives for years to come. 

 
 Thank you. 


